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IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE12/0087)  PROGRAM – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Humphries (written) asked: 
 
Portfolio wide - Staffing: How many contract staff left department/agency in 
the year 2011-12?  What classification were these staff? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The number of contract staff who left the Department of Immigration and 
Citizenship in the 2011-12 financial year was 415.  As all of these employees 
are contractors, there is no ‘classification’ level.     

The number of contract staff that left the Migration Review Tribunal and 
Refugee Review Tribunal in the 2011-12 financial year was 24, all of these 
employees were classified as contractors.     

 


